CALIFORNIA, 32ND DISTRICT CONGRESSMAN BRAD SHERMAN

May 10, 2024

The Honorable Tom Cole The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro
Chairwoman Ranking Member

House Committee on Appropriations House Committee on Appropriations
Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member Del.auro:

“I am requesting a funding level of $3,000,000 for the Los Angeles Fire Department Station
Renovations as a community project funding request in fiscal year 2025. The intended recipient
is the Los Angeles City Fire Department, located at 200 N. Main Street, Room 1800. Los
Angeles, CA 90012. The project would be a valuable use of taxpayer funds because the funding
would be used to rehabilitate fire stations, which are critical for local economic development,
and such building enhancements are needed to increase public safety and reduce socioeconomic
risks associated with the spread of fires — thereby attracting business investment, creating jobs in
the community, and improving local employee retention.

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is consistent with purposes
authorized in 42 U.S.C.5305(a)(1), 5305(a)(2), 5305(a)(4), and/or 5305(a)(5).

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate
family.”

Sincerely,

O S

BRAD SHERMAN
Member of Congress
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